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 Mrs Deborah 

Kelson

OBJ2016/0825/P 24/03/2016  08:36:54 As the owner of the adjoining property we are concerned about this application and object, especially if 

the height and depth of the present footprint of the already large extension is increased. It will further 

impact on our right to light, and possibly privacy, already compromised by the present extension. We 

are also concerned about the visual impact the property as we are in the Elsworthy Conservation area, 

and will adversely affect the character of both properties. I am also concerned that any increase will 

cause loss of garden area in a densely built up area that may cause flooding, and again adversely affect 

the ambience of the garden. We see our own garden as a sanctuary to escape from the noise and 

busyness of London life and this would be shattered by the noise, disturbance ,loss of privacy and 

possible overshadowing of our garden area, caused by the proposed works. We do not mind neighbours 

improving their properties but they do not have to experience the day to day noise, dirt and disruption - 

especially as the owners of the flat do not use the property as their main residence and are therefore 

saved from this.
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